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NOTICE TO 
MARINERS 

Introduction: 
Please be advised that Rhyl Flats Windfarm will be de-energised during the period outlined 
below. This will affect our Aids to Navigation — specifically, the fog horns will be out of service 
and will not sound.

The navigation lights will be replaced with self-contained lanterns that maintain the same light 
characteristics, so there will be no impact on what is charted. 

Date & Location: 
Locations of the turbines that have AtN are:- RF01,RF07, RF08, RF18, RF19 & RF27
The Dates these will be deactivated are: 
16/06/2025 - 27/06/2025

Requirements: 
Mariners are requested to keep well clear and pass slowly, particularly the hours of 
darkness or restricted visibility 
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Contact details: 
Further details are available from RWE Renewables Ltd at: 

RWE Rhyl Flats, 
Port of Mostyn, 
Holywell, 
Flintshire, 
CH8 9HE  
Tel: 0845 071 4475 

Distribution List: 

Radio Navigation Warnings    

The UKHO 
Trinity House  
Kingfisher 
Operations North Hoyle  
Operations Rhyl Flats      

- Offshore.energy@ukho.gov.uk

- navwarnings@ukho.gov.uk
- sdr@ukho.gov.uk
- navigation.directorate@thls.org
- kingfisher@seafish.co.uk
- Thomas.Davies@rwe.com
- Daniel.Price@rwe.com

+ local mariners as per email distribution
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